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SYNOPSIS The City of Little Rock currently has a contract with Wright, 

Lindsey & Jennings, LLP (the “Firm”) for legal consulting 

services for the City’s solar energy project which will expire 

December 31, 2024, and is in need of renewal. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The renewed contract is in an amount not to exceed $45,000 

and will be paid from funds budget for this purpose in 2025 

in Account 101001-63390.   

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City of Little Rock has completed the necessary 

interconnection agreements with Entergy for a 4.9 megawatt 

AC solar project. Thus, the city can take advantage of 

favorable net-metering rules that credit the city for the 

amount of electricity produced at the same rate as the 

electricity consumed. The City will receive a 40% rebate to 

offset a substantial portion of project costs following the 

first year of its operation. Construction is the next phase. To 

date the Firm has provided invaluable guidance in this $12 

million dollar project and their services will be needed 

through the completion of this project.  

 


